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STATE GEOLOGIST

A. L. PORTER, JR.
SECRETARY DIRECTOR

Western Natural Gas Company

King Well No. 1 - Unit L
Section 12, Township 23 South,

Range 36 East.

Dear Eric:

Several weeks ago an inquiry was made by the Hobbs Office as

to the disposition of the DC application for the subject well.
dated April 22,
The approval was located, later, in the
DC application or a record of

the time neither the application nor your approval,
196G, could be located.
;211 file but we do not have the
having received same.

If you will,

with a

Very truly yours,

an

o 5. E.KAPTEINA
e Engineer

i

At

contact Western Natural Gas Company and ask them
to re-submit the application and since they are completing

the well

single string of tubing the information as outlined in Memo
18-59 is requested to be included with DC application.



